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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Anti-Bullying Week will take place from Monday 16th - Friday 20th November. It is an important 
event on the school calendar and this year's theme is 'United Against Bullying'. We are excited to be 
joining with many others around the UK to participate and raise awareness. 
 
To kick off Anti-Bullying Week we will be taking part in ‘Odd Socks Day’, which is an event organised 
by the Anti-Bullying Alliance, on Monday 16th November. The children can come to school 
wearing odd socks (this is optional) – giving them an opportunity to express themselves and 
celebrate their uniqueness. Each class will then creatively capture how their class participated in 
Odd Socks Day, and this will then be shared with the school community via the website or social 
media platforms. 
 
Following this, the children will spend time, through PSHE and Guided Reading, exploring the key 
issues of Anti-Bullying Week and this year’s theme. They will have the opportunity to nominate 
themselves to become a member of Oasis Academy Temple’s Friendship Squad and to make a 
pledge – stating what they will do to combat bullying at our school. 
 
If you would like to find out more about this important event please visit:  
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2020-united-
against-bullying 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Khan 
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